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HALL

Sabino Improvement Association
Welcome Back Potluck
716/23

Announcements started @ 7:15.

Thank you to our hosts for this evening, Christine and Brad Smith.

Marilyn Tomajan introduced her granddaughter April and great-granddaughter Phoenix who were visiting with
Grandpa Kurt and family.

Announcements:

A big thank you to all who helped get the Hall up and running for the season. Christine and Brad Smith, Cindy
Fahay, Patty Crump, Kelley and Brad Powers, and Mike Jamison cleaned and set up the Hall. Chet Freeman
(updated insurance and coverage), Katherine Larrabee (window boxes), Deb Fein-Brug and Jim Brophy
(Sabino Hall Mall), Lyn Brophy (Hall signs), Joanne Kelsey (Little Lending Library), and Elizabeth Nelson
(website) all worked toward getting things in order prior to opening and will be helping throughout the summer
in many ways.

Suzanne Andresen and Brad Powers are firming up details for the Sabino Hall Centennial Celebration &
Fair taking place on Saturday, 8/19/2023. More details will follow yet In anticipation of the Fair,
please consider items to be included in the 50-Year Time capsule, along with donations
(including home goods) to a tag sale, goodies for a bake sale, and Raffle items from community
contacts or your own ideas. As you gather items for contributions please let Suzanne Andresen
know of your offerings. Keep in mind the public Fair will start at 9:00 and following the Fair, the
afternoon will be for the neighborhood, including music, a Presentation by the Secretary of State
to recognize the Hall's Incorporation, burial of the Time Capsule, and a food event.

Sabino tees, sweatshirts, totes, and pillows sporting our logo are all available on Amazon by
searching for Sabino Maine Centennial. You can order directly on Amazon. There will be a few



of these items available for direct purchase at the Hall this summer along with hats and decals.
Hats and decals can only be purchased at the Hall. Brad Powers has set this up for us, making
it easy to shop and get your goods delivered right to your door.

Next week's program will be Sailing in Norway, a presentation by Christine and Brad Smith
about their sailing adventures on Robin Leigh.

Many thanks to all who have signed up to host upcoming Potlucks. There is just one date
needing to be filled, August 31, which is the last Potluck of the season and the Ice Cream
Social. If you are interested in Hosting, there's the online sign-up, a sign-up sheet at the hall, or |
am happy to add you to our list of Hosts.

If you have not yet paid your dues, please pay the Annual dues ($50) to Izabela Werner, 233 Houghton Pond
Rd., West Bath ME 04530. Checks can be made out to Sabino Improvement Association. You can also bring
your dues to the Hall. Thank you.

The website https://sabino100.com/ is being updated with new information. Please review the site for specific
dates and activities.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 pm. 37 people attended.

Submitted by Deborah Jordan Pearson

If you would prefer not to receive messages from Sabino Hall, please contact Deborah Jordan Pearson at
djordanpearson@gmail.com to be removed from future mailings.
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